
             

 

RealAgriculture and CAPI announce strategic partnership to amplify policy dialogue in 
Canadian agriculture 

RealAgriculture and the Canadian Agri-Food Policy Institute (CAPI) are pleased to announce a 
new collaboration aimed at expanding conversations and analysis around agricultural policy in 
Canada. Through this partnership, RealAgriculture and CAPI will deliver a series of webinars, 
policy briefs, and written commentary designed to engage and inform stakeholders across the 
agri-food value chain. 

CAPI, a non-partisan, not-for-profit organization dedicated to providing independent, 
evidence-based policy analysis, has been a trusted voice in Canadian agricultural circles for 
years. Its managing director, Tyler McCann, is no stranger to RealAgriculture audiences, having 
been a frequent and insightful guest on the RealAg Issues Panel, which airs Fridays on RealAg 
Radio on SiriusXM Rural Radio Channel 147. 

“This partnership is a natural extension of the work we’ve already been doing with Tyler and the 
team at CAPI,” says RealAgriculture founder Shaun Haney. “There’s a real need in Canadian 
agriculture for more accessible, timely, and thoughtful analysis of ag policy issues. By working 
together, we’re excited to bring even more of those conversations to our audience across 
multiple platforms, driving better outcomes for the industry.” 

The partnership will focus on enhancing understanding of emerging and ongoing policy issues 
that affect Canadian producers, processors, and the broader agri-food system. Webinars will 
offer live engagement opportunities, while written policy briefs and columns will provide in-depth 
perspectives and actionable insight. 

“CAPI is excited to work with RealAgriculture to bring important policy topics to the forefront,” 
says McCann, managing director of CAPI. “We look forward to helping farmers, industry 
leaders, and policymakers better understand the implications of policy decisions and the 
opportunities to shape the future of Canadian agriculture.” 

This collaboration aligns with both organizations’ shared mission to improve policy literacy and 
facilitate informed dialogue that contributes to a more competitive, sustainable, and resilient 
agri-food sector in Canada. 

For more information and upcoming content, visit RealAgriculture.com or capi-icpa.ca. 


